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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Corporate 

Question No.  181 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

Since 7 September 2013 has the department/agency engaged in any new refurbishments, upgrades or changes to 

their building or facilities? 

i. If so, list these 

ii. If so, list the total cost for these changes 

iii. If so, list the itemised cost for each item of expenditure  

iv. If so, who conducted the works? 

v. If so, list the process for identifying who would conduct these works 

If so, when are the works expected to be completed? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Attorney-General’s Department has not undertaken any substantial building works or changes 

to its facilities since 7 September 2013.  


